To whom it may concern:

This letter of recommendation for our realtor acknowledges the experience we had with
Kitty during the process of selling our home in Chapel Hill. Kitty went well beyond our
expectations for a realtor. The house was an older home that was in need of updating
and other prep work before it was put n the market. Kitty was active with us in the
process of preparing the house for sale and her suggestions were extremely helpful.
She shared her experience with local contractors and assisted us to arrange for
necessary work to be done while helping to monitor the process from start to finish. We
really appreciated her personal interest in our needs and her help. Kitty was
understanding of our schedules during the moving staging and guided us seamlessly
through the process of the actual sale of our home. Best of all, once we put the house
on the market, Kitty sold it quickly. We would highly recommend Kitty Stockton to
anyone who is looking for a realtor to assist selling their property.

George & Erie Cocolas



